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From Principal O’Connor-Weaver & Mr. 
Larama 

June 2016 Principal Newsletter 
 

Field Day is June 21 from 12:30-1:30pm 
We need volunteers to help us run stations.  We 
will have over 21 stations, a bouncy house and 
fire truck to help us celebrate the end of another 
great year at Hawthorne Elementary. Call PTA to 
sign up to volunteer - Merridy 425-345-2412.          

 
 

District Summer Reading Challenge 
We are looking forward to the District’s Reading 
Challenge this summer.  Students will keep track 
of all of their AR tests on their summer reading 
booklet and receive prizes.  They can take tests at 
school and at the public libraries.  Hawthorne’s 
library will be opened on Mondays from 9-10:30 
& Thursdays from 9-11 from July 11 - August 11. 
 

Hawthorne’s Summer School 
We are looking forward to summer school at 
Hawthorne.  It will begin July 11 and run through 
Aug. 11, 8-12:00 Monday-Thursday.  Summer 
school is by invitation only.  If you have questions 

please call the front office 425.385.4600. 
 

Enjoy your summer vacation, stay safe, read 
books and relax.  I look forward to a wonderful 
2016-17 school year.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

School & District Updates and News 
 
Free Tutoring Discontinued for the 2016-17 school year. 
This is due to Supplemental Education Services (SES) has 
been replaced by a new federal law.  Public schools are no 
longer required to provide free tutoring. 

Wednesday Folders   
Please check your child’s Wednesday folder for important 
information from the teacher and the principal.  

Safety 
We are fortunate to have two adult volunteers out in 
front of our school and on the corner of 12th and Poplar 
Street every day in the morning and during dismissal.  
Please be a safe driver and follow the traffic laws around 
schools.  Five tickets were given in May due speeding and 
impeding traffic.  Drivers can not stop in the road and let 
their children out.  This is obstructing the flow of traffic.  
Also, please watch your speed. Thank you for helping 
keep our kids 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Upcoming Dates: 
 June 20 - 5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony  

at 1:30pm. 

 June 21 - Hawthorne’s K-5 Field Day,  
12:30-2:30pm. 

 June 22 – Last day of School Release 12:20pm 

 July 11 –Aug. 11 - Summer School  
(Mon.-Thurs.) 8:00-12:00pm. 
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